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As part of the Faculty Exchange Programme between Raidighi College and Bangabasi College, a special  
academic session was held on March 6, 2024, at the Department of Botany, Raidighi College. The program 
was conducted by Dr. Argha Sarkar, Assistant Professor, Department of Botany, Bangabasi College, who 
shared his expertise with the students and faculty members of Raidighi College.

Highlights of the Session

Dr. Sarkar delivered a comprehensive lecture covering various aspects of plant sciences, with a special focus 
on advanced topics relevant to the undergraduate curriculum. He discussed recent developments in botanical 
research,  providing  insights  into  ecological  conservation,  plant  physiology,  and  biotechnological 
applications.

The session was highly interactive, encouraging students to engage actively with the subject matter. Dr. 
Sarkar also presented case studies and research examples that bridged theoretical knowledge with practical  
applications.

Objectives and Outcomes

The primary objectives of the Faculty Exchange Programme were:

1. To provide students with exposure to diverse teaching methodologies and specialized knowledge.
2. To foster academic collaboration and knowledge sharing between the two institutions.

The  session  achieved  its  objectives,  as  students  expressed  their  enthusiasm  and  appreciation  for  the 
opportunity  to  learn  from  a  faculty  member  of  another  institution.  Faculty  members  of  the  Botany 
Department at Raidighi College also benefited from the exchange of ideas and academic discussions with 
Dr. Sarkar.

Conclusion

The program concluded with a vote of thanks extended to Dr. Sarkar for his valuable contribution and to the 
organizers for facilitating the event. The Faculty Exchange Programme continues to strengthen academic 
ties between Raidighi College and Bangabasi College, providing enriched learning experiences for students 
and fostering professional growth among faculty members.
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